From: Susan Love Brown [mailto:slbrown@fau.edu] 
Sent: Thursday, November 01, 2007 3:12 PM
To: 'Noemi Marin'
Subject: RHETORIC AND DEMOCRACY IN SOCIETIES IN TRANSITION
Dear Noemi,

After reviewing your proposed course, Rhetoric and Democracy in Societies in Transition, I conclude that it is an excellent addition to the Peace Studies curriculum and especially well suited to the Ph.D. in Comparative Studies, The Public Intellectuals program, which has a Peace Studies concentration and certainly could use more courses of this caliber.  I look forward to presenting it to the Public Intellectuals executive committee.

Susan

Susan Love Brown

Interim Director Ph.D. in Comparative Studies,

Director of the Public Intellectuals Program,

and Associate Professor of Anthropology

Florida Atlantic University

777 Glades Road, SO 100

Boca Raton, Florida 33431-0991

(561) 297-3861

